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April 20, 2022 
 
Letter of Request 
Rezone 
 
4833 Spicewood Springs Rd., Austin, TX 
 
Dear Planning and Zoning, 
 
The owner, Juan Creixell, and Keepers Land Planning would like to request to postpone our 
zoning case to the May 19th meeting. We are requesting to do this because District 10 has 
requested to review and communicate with them about many questions about this property and 
the plans for this property. We sent them new renderings on Tuesday for their review, which we 
know is not enough time to be able to review and ask us their questions, if any, between then and 
the meeting tomorrow.  
 
Please, do not hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. Thank you in advance 
for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ricca Keepers, MUP 
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